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29 June 2017 

UCT staff member dismissed 

 

The University of Cape Town confirms that a staff member was dismissed on Thursday, 

29 June 2017 after a very disturbing incident which took place on campus earlier this 

month, which we condemn in the strongest possible terms. The dismissal follows a formal 

disciplinary process during which the matter was handled in accordance with UCT’s 

internal procedures. The university condemns this invasion of privacy. UCT has services 

available to offer the necessary support to the other staff member involved in this 

incident. 
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